

St. Stephen's CE RSA Academy
Mabey Avenue
Redditch
B98 8HW
Tel: 01527 63911

Email: office@ststephensfirst.worcs.sch.uk Principal: Mrs Sarah Callanan (BEd Hons)

17th September 2021

Dear Parents,

On Thursday 30th of September we are organising a Mini London Marathon and cake sale, to raise money for Macmillan Cancer Support. The children will need to complete 2.6 miles of the usual 26 Marathon miles. The event will take place across the morning for individual classes.

Nursery/EYFS: 1 mile walking.

KS1: 2.6 miles at their own pace.

KS2: 2.6 mile run if they feel they are able, otherwise at their own pace.

The cake sale will take place in the afternoon for all classes after they have completed their races. Please could you donate some cakes for this, all the proceeds from the cake sale will go to Macmillan Cancer Support. The children will be allowed to buy cakes in the afternoon after they have run their mini marathons.

The children will need to be in PE kits on Thursday September 30th. They will need to bring between 50p and £1 to buy a few cakes. If you can donate cakes, please send these in with you child on the Thursday morning.

We are looking forward to this event and being able to raise some money for Macmillan Cancer Support.

Please remember we are a nut free school and therefore we cannot accept cakes that contain nuts.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Sarah Barrett Deputy Headteacher

